
Peek at Preschool

Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class, We focused on Christmas. this week! We started our 
week by lighting the third candle (Pink) of the Advent Wreath that was 
made by the children and decorated with their hand prints. At Circle Time 
we asked children what is the meaning of Christmas & their responses 
were: “Christmas is Ho,Ho,Ho, ornaments, lights, Christmas trees, 
presents, Santa, and Baby Jesus”. We read stories from the Children’s 
Bible about the birth of Baby Jesus & The Sweet Smell Of Christmas by 
Patricia Scarry. The children each built Nativity with geometric shapes, 
they decorated a Christmas tree with pompoms and wire. Finally they 
glued glitter to an angel with their pictures on it, they built skills in 
religion, fine motor, socialization, math,  & color recognition.

-Mrs. Barajas

Queen of All Saints Preschool Class
December 16, 2022

● Current Project:
Christmas

● Focus Concepts
Letters: Letter: M
Numbers: 16-20

● Dec 25 Christmas Day!
● Jan 4 Dine-out Round Table (Port Chicago) 
● Jan 5 Return from Break
● Jan 13 No School Parent-Teacher Conf.
● Jan 16 No School MLK Day
● Jan 29 Mass 10:30, Open House
● Feb 1 Chipotle Dine Out 4-8pm
● Feb 3 Family Mass/Picnic, St. Blaise
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